



Dear Ms. T,

My brother and I are writing to you to say thank you. You have been a teacher to us, and most importantly our sister. You have shown her love and patience, and it has changed all of our lives.

Having a sister with autism was difficult for me and my brother at first. Before you became our sister's teacher, things were really difficult. Now since you've come to help, we know she understands us, and we think she even likes us sometimes! She asks us for things, she comes over and wants to play, and before she didn't.

Before you, we just didn't know how to communicate with our sister. Before you, our sister barely talked and now because of you she sings. And she sings all the time! You may not know this, but my brother and I think of you as part of our family, and we know our sister feels the same way too. And also our mom and dad. We can see how happy dad is when our sister hugs him, or how happy mom is when she sings and dances with her, and that makes us really happy.

Ms. T, my brother and I know teachers have the power to change a life, and we want to say thank you because you have had the power to change our sister's. And ours.

Thank you from our entire family.

Sincerely,

Collin and Christian











